
 

STKHSG/19/10/23-01 

NOTICE 
 

Dear Parents & Students, 

1. The school will remain closed for ‘Dussehra  Holidays' from  

    20th October 2023 to 25thOctober 2023.  

2. The school office will remain open on 20thOctober 2023 from  

08:00 am to 1:00 p.m.  

3. The school will reopen on 26thOctober 2023. 

4. Day-4 routine will be followed. 

5. The reporting and dispersal time will remain the same. 

6. Attendance on the reopening day is mandatory for all. 

  

Let the divine blessings of the Goddess Durga overflow in your life. 

St. Karen's High school family wishes all of you a very 

Happy and Prosperous Dussehra. 

 

Regards,  

Principal 

 


